
 

 

 

Save the Date 
 

Prospect Management 

Webinar (IU Foundation) 

Monday | March 4, 2024 

10am-11am EST 

January 2024 

Newsletter 

Happy New Year! 
 

Welcome to the first newsletter of 2024, marking the beginning of an 

exciting year of growth and collaboration for Apra IN. I am excited to 

share our plans for the year, shaped by insightful discussions during 

our recent board retreat. 

 

Upcoming Events: Our focus for the year ahead revolves around 

increased engagement with you, our valued members. The board has 

meticulously planned the spring and winter conferences, along with 

quarterly webinars. Please keep an eye out for more details on these 

events as they approach. The conference dates and the first webinar are 

already set, conveniently listed in the column to the left of this 

message. 

 

Communication is Key: This year, we aim to elevate our 

communication within the Apra IN community. Your feedback and 

ideas are crucial to us. To facilitate this, we have expanded our 

programming committee, a dedicated team committed to ensuring we 

bring you the best speakers, events, webinars, and updates throughout 

the year. 

 

Get Involved: We encourage you to reach out and share your thoughts. 

What topics would you like to learn more about? How can we better 

serve your needs? Our programming committee is here to listen. Feel 

free to connect with me at any time via email at 

steve@dickersonbakker.com or by phone at 317-690-2232. Your input 

is invaluable, and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

As we embark on this journey together, let's make 2024 a year of 

enriching experiences, shared knowledge, and strengthened 

connections within the Apra IN community. 

 

Steve 

President, Apra IN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Job Postings 
 

Looking for a career 

change? Check out our job 

board here! 

If you are interested in 

sharing a job opening with 

us, please contact 

LaKeida Adams 

Membership Fees 
 

Know Someone Who 

Would Like to Join Apra 

IN? Here are our Yearly 

Membership Fees: 
 

Individual: $35 

Small (4-7 Members): 

$232.75 

Large (8-14 Members) $441 

Apra Spring Conference 

Thursday, May 2, 2024 

 

 
 
Apra Fall Conference 

Thursday, November 7, 

2024 
 

We're thrilled to introduce our newest board members: 

• Stephanie McClure, Indiana University Foundation 

• Rachel Hammond, Moody Bible Institute 

• Amanda Nelson, More Than a Phone 

A heartfelt thank you to outgoing board members: 

• Emily Ulrich, Vice President 

• Sherry Leal, Secretary 

• Rob Rexing, Communications 

 

Are you interested in 

contributing to Apra 

Indiana’s Newsletter? If 

so, please contact LaKeida 

Adams. 

https://apraindiana.com/Jobs
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